
 

 

Newsletter:  02 35 

A Message from Mrs Denham 
YEAR 5/6 TAG RUGBY 
 
What a brilliant day!  
 
On Wednesday, our tag rugby team represented North Devon 
schools in the regional Sainsbury's School Games finals at 
Plymouth Albion RFC. We’re immensely proud of getting to 
the finals and doing so brilliantly. Every child was absolutely 
amazing!  
 
We finished in a very respectable 8th place out of 16 teams 
from all over Devon. An amazing achievement!  
 
A massive thank you to our brilliant parents who helped get 
the children all the way to Plymouth and to Mr Bowden and Mr 
Brown for everything they’ve done for the team!   
 
Sports Day 2018 
 
This year’s Sports Day will be held at the Sports Club 
on Wednesday 27th June aiming to start at 1pm.  
Please ensure your child has their coloured House Group 
t-shirts, sun cream and a sun hat. 
The children can come to school in their PE kits. 
 
The PTA will be selling teas, coffees, lollies and pavlova.  
The Sports Club bar will be open from 3pm and there will also 
be food available.  
 
After sports day, parents will need to collect their children at 
the normal school finishing time at the Club. Children who will 
be attending Afterschool Club will be transported back to 
school in the mini bus. We will make arrangements with 
Riverside Taxis and Streets Coaches to pick up the bus 
children from the Sports Club. 
 

Notices 

School uniform 

If you would like to order school uniform for September 

please contact  the school office. 

P4C Assembly 

This week’s assembly followed on from Mrs Day’s 

assembly on Monday. The children were informed that 

Class Bray had found over 300 pieces of litter around 

school! Our key question was: ‘Is littering one of the worst 

crimes you can commit?’ This lead on to other questions, 

such as what punishments should people face for littering? 

Some great answers from both KS1 and KS2—well done! 

Certificates 

 

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

 

Damian Webb-Tibbetts, Willow Corriveau, 

Charlotte Rawlinson, Hannah Comer,  

Molly Brown, Dempsey Heppenstall,  

Kacie Foster, Alexander Bolland, Tristan Eve, 

Logan Shapland, Callum Potter,  

Theston Hotham-Gough and Alex Wilkinson. 

 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

you.  

Happy Birthday! 

Dexter Reed 

PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 

Friday 22nd June 2018 

01598 710337 

adminb@gatewayfed.org.uk 

www.bratton-fleming-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Contact Us 

All cheques made payable to D.C.C 



PRE-SCHOOL 

Our theme this week is Summer. We have had great fun making passports to take with us on our holiday, role playing 
in an aeroplane and at the end of the week we will make summer biscuits. We have continued to enjoy the builder's 
yard, sharing our knowledge and experience with friends.  Typically it hasn't been a sunny week so we have explored 
how much rain we have had and used different things to transport the rain around the playground. 

Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm, Monday to Friday. We accept Early Years Funding where 3/4yr olds can 
access 15 hours of childcare a week.  From September 2017, we are also offering the 30 hour free childcare entitle-
ment where you can access an additional 15hrs funding a week. We are also an approved setting to accept 2 year old 
funding for 2yr olds. For further information or to arrange a visit, please contact us on 01598 710019. 

 

BABY AND TODDLER GROUP 
 
Lots of free play this week with the play dough, cars, dressing up clothes and the kitchen.  After snack the chil-
dren decorated ice lollies with glitter sprinkles. 

We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and toddlers 
from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along.  For further infor-
mation, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 
 
 
BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB 
 

Bar meals available every Friday 5pm-9.30pm eat in or takeaway, also Happy Hour from 5-7pm! 
 

KIDS FOOTBALL - every Monday 6pm-7pm at the Sports Club for ages 5-13yrs please bring a bottle of 
water and wear shin pads! Join our facebook page 'kids football' where we will post any further information 
or cancellations.   
 

YOUTH CRICKET TRAINING -  on again next Tuesday 26th June at the Sports Club for 9-14yrs boys and 
girls, 7.15-8.15pm, cost £3 per child per session, anyone interested in their child/children participating 
please pop along, further info contact:  Frank Benbow 01598 710695  or Darrin Drew 07864913395 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:  
 
Wednesday 27th June - Bratton Fleming Primary School SPORTS DAY from 1pm.  Bar open at 3pm and 
food will be available. 
 
 
 

Our P.T.A  
Sports Day 
The PTA will be serving Pavlovas at our Sports Day on Wed 27th June and we would be grateful for any 
donations of fruit and double cream. 
 
Meeting 
There will be a PTA meeting on Friday 29th June at 2pm in the staff room to plan for the Summer Fayre - all 
welcome. 
 
Date for your diary: 
Summer Fayre - Friday 13th July.  
3.15 - 5pm 

tel:01598%20710019


 

 

Saturday 30th June - Bratton Festival 1.30pm-5pm fancy dress judging at the Millennium Green 
at 1.30pm and then 2pm parade down through the village to the Sports Club where there will be fun 
games and stalls, we have a Bratton Bake Off, design and make a cake for the Royal Wedding, Bouncy 
Castles, Raffle, Exmoor Zoo & Sunnyside Farm.     
Followed by 'BRAT FEST' live music till late with '3 Pint Rule', 'The Flamin Ratrods' and 'Soulcraft' real 
ales/cider, bouncy castles, food available. 
 
Saturday 14th July QUIZ NIGHT 7pm prompt £5 per person (includes Ploughman's supper) Teams of 4-
6 to book a table please contact Annie on 07855878166 
 
Saturday 11th August - Cancer Research UK fundraising event with the amazing 'Head Over Feet' play-
ing live (further info to follow) 
 
Saturday 27th October -  The Garden Club playing live 9pm 
 
Saturday 3rd November - Fireworks Night with children's party 
 
Monday 31st December - New Years Eve - Live Band 
 
 
We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, Table Ten-
nis, Snooker and a function room available for hire.   We are open Monday-Thursday 5.30pm-
11pm Friday, Saturday and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-7pm!!)  Open earlier when 
sporting activities are on.  Membership prices £20 per family (with a max 2 adults any number of under 
16s) £10 per adult, £5 per junior (under 16s)  Membership runs from 1st November each year.  For fur-
ther information pop into the club or call: 01598 710865 or Annie 07855878166.  Also find us on facebook. 
 
THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's birth-
day parties, band practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie 
on 07855878166  LIKE us on FACEBOOK (The Kabin) 
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